
SBC Communications Inc.

This filing is being made
on a streamlined basis on
15 days’ notice under
Section 204(a)(3) of the
Communications Act.

December 18, 2000

Transmittal No. 318

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

The accompanying tariff material, issued by Nevada Bell (Nevada) and bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, is sent
to you for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.

This filing, scheduled to become effective January 2, 2001, consists of the tariff page indicated on the
following Check Sheet:

Tariff F.C.C. No. Check Sheet Revision No.
1 307th Revised Page 1

101st Revised Page 1.2
 53rd Revised Page 1.2.1

With this filing, Nevada proposes to incorporate the following: 1) changes in the Universal Service
Administration Company (USAC) receipts, and 2) modifications to the USF end user charge to provide for
the recovery of Nevada's USF liability.

Supporting information discussed under Section 61.49 of the Commission’s Rules, to the extent applicable,
is included with this filing in the attached Description and Justification.

In accordance with Section 61.32(b), the original Transmittal Letter, the Federal Communications
Commission Form 159 and the filing fee have been submitted to a courier service for delivery to the
Treasury Department lockbox located at the Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania.

In accordance with Sections 61.32(a) and (c), the appropriate attachments are hereby delivered to the
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission and the Chief, Tariff and Pricing Analysis Branch.  These
actions have been committed on the date established as the issued (filed) date as reflected above.

Acknowledgment and date of receipt of this Transmittal are requested.  A duplicate letter is attached for this
purpose.
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Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Transmittal, as required under Section 1.773(a)(4) of the
Commission’s Rules, should be sent to Joel Rodriguez, Area Manager-Access Tariffs, Four Bell Plaza,
Room 1970.05, Dallas, TX 75202, facsimile number (214) 858-0599.  All other correspondence and
inquiries concerning this Transmittal should be addressed to Michael Tan, Associate Director-Federal
Regulatory, (202) 326-8859, 1401 I Street, N.W., Suite 1100, Washington, D.C. 20005.

Sincerely,

Attachments:
Duplicate Letter

 Tariff Pages
Supporting Documenation
Tariff Review Plan (TRP)

Copy of Letter and Attachments delivered to:
Chief, Tariff and Pricing Analysis Branch (Public Reference Copy)

    International Transcription Service


